
 

  
 

Public Notice!!! 
The Zuni Fish and Wildlife Department will begin 

accepting donations starting Thursday March 7, 2024. 
  

Public Distribution: 
To Be Announced 

All dates may be subject to change 
 

The last day for Donations is:  
Tuesday – April 30, 2024 

 

Please call 782-5851 for more information. 

  


